
 

 PICTORIAL REPORT 

Health Awareness Outreach 

14 December 2022: Mamelodi West Hostels, Tshwane, Gauteng   

 

The GCIS Information Resource Centre revisited Mamelodi West Hostels to conduct 

general health awareness targeting male persons on 14 December 2022.  This is after 

the response on the previous campaign yielded a positive response from the hostel 

and Mamelodi residents. The GCIS together with Mamelodi Hospice, Sungardens 

Hospice, Multisectoral AIDS Management Response Unit, Wits Reproductive Health 

and HIV Institute (Wits RHI), and Build Africa Health Services engaged with the public 

and encourage them to do health screening, take medication, eat healthily and 

exercise. The teams also shared various information products with the public and 

encouraged them to spread the message they received from the government. 

Below are the pictorial highlights of the event. 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 


